
WEEKLY UPDATE:  Jan. 21st – 31st  
  LANGUAGE ARTS:  See pencil page.  
We will be having fun with folktales and fables the 
next two weeks. If your family has a favorite one 
that your son or daughter enjoys, send it in for us to 
read. Thanks. 
 
**We will spend 2 weeks on these stories and 
skills. Spelling and story tests will be on Friday, 
Jan. 31st. Spelling pretest will be on Tuesday, Jan. 21st.  
 
 
MATH:  We are learning addition strategies.   Keep up the addition practice at home.  
We are also doing a unit on telling time to the hour, half hour and learning to calculate 
elapsed time. Extra practice at home is very helpful! Thanks. 

 
SOCIAL SCIENCE:  
1. We will be learning about Martin Luther King. 
2. We are learning about the continents and oceans. 
3. Chinese New Year traditions. We will celebrate on Thursday the 
23rd. Wear red for “good luck”. 
 
F.Y.I.  

1. SSR (Sustained Silent Reading) will be on Fridays. Bring a 
couple books and a small non-sticky snack.  We will go to the water fountain 
when we are finished reading and snacking.  Next Silent Reading is on 1-31-20.  

2. Keep the Book Its coming. Please return the snowman reports at your earliest 
convenience. Thank you. 

3. No School on Monday the 20th or Friday the 24th t. I can’t 
believe the year is half over!!! 

 
 

 
Stay warm! Go Pens!!! 
Mrs. Lindsay 
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